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The Board of Management met for their 2nd meeting of the school year on December 9 2019. 

The Principal reported on the development of the Old Conna track, the successful Science week,  
Frisbee Blitz, Transition Year Musical, Transition Year Ball and the Irish Debating Team. The Board of 
Management formally congratulated all teachers for their involvement and the very positive 
feedback in the recent SEN inspection. 

The Bursar presented the financial forecast for the current year. School fees were discussed and it 
was decided that there would be no increase in the school fees for the academic year 19/20. 

A scholarship programme for 5th and 6th year was agreed. The details of the programme offering 
after school subjects was also agreed. The Assessment, Code of Behaviour, SEN and Admissions 
Policy were reviewed and approved.  

 


